
My name is Dixie Nies. Please support medical freedom by opposing HB3063. I developed autoimmune 

issues after being vaccinated in 2012. Since then my life has been a struggle every day to find my health. 

I am currently applying for disability because of my illness. I do not want my son to go through what I 

have. His doctors have recommended for him not to vaccinate due to my experience, yet he does not 

qualify for a medical exemption. He is bright and loves school. It would be detrimental to his 

development to not be in school. Please oppose HB3063.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Dixie Nies  

 


